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Republican Weekly Radio Address 
 
Madison…Rep. Mike Kuglitsch (R-New Berlin) gives this week’s GOP Weekly Radio Address 
focusing on the GOP Tax Cut Plan that Governor Evers just vetoed. 
 
Doing what’s best for the state of Wisconsin means doing the right thing when it comes to a 
budget surplus. 
 
I’m state Representative Mike Kuglitsch. 
 
This session, Republicans sent a clear message: we stand up for taxpayers.  
When taxpayers overpay state government, plain and simple, they should get their money back.  
 
Last week, the Legislature approved a 250 million dollar income tax cut. 
It would’ve reduced taxes on middle and lower income filers; saving the average filer more than 
one hundred dollars. 
 
But what did Governor Evers do? He vetoed the bill. 
 
Democrats are making their priorities clear: they would rather grow government and spend the 
extra tax dollars than give them back to the rightful owner, you the taxpayer 
 
If we followed their big-government agenda, I believe our state economy would not be as strong 
as it is today. 
 
We have a conservative budget that provides historic amounts of funding for roads and 
education, increases access to quality health care and gives more dollars to mental health 
programs in schools. 
 
Republicans continue to invest in the priorities of Wisconsinites. Revenues are growing and the 
tax burden on Wisconsin families is at its lowest level in nearly 50 years. 
 
This is how you continue to move Wisconsin forward. 
 

Audio Link:  http://legis.wisconsin.gov/eupdates/asm63/0227.Weekly.Radio.mp3 
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